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CDear parents: «ees A remarkable few more days captured below ...enjoy a special week. )

MESSAGE FROM THE PA ...... Thank you to all the parents for your contribution to this Winter term's school
fundraising. We have raised a phenomenal £4,000.00 with Halloween and Christmas Jumper day, Christmas
cards, mugs, tea towels and coasters, the fabulous Christmas fair and the Pilates classes.

Thank you to all the parents and staff who have volunteered to make all this possible. A special thanks to Ms
Fiona and her magical Christmas touch, Mrs O'Hagan and Mrs Glass in the office, Ms Francois and Daniel.
The PA has still some prizes to give away and will be organising another raffle drawing in the new a year. In
addition, Nos. 356 and 809 are still unclaimed. If anyone holds these tickets, please shout it out ASAP If
uncollected they will go back into the new year January drawing.

Lastly, the PA will be holding a meeting on WEDNESDAY 15th January, 2020 at 7.30pm to re-establish the PA/PTA
get more people involved, share old and new ideas and discuss how the money raised will be used for our
children. Please come along - we need your support!

Thanks very much!

A

Pics of the week ... Ms Friday’s wonderful Infant Nativity .. Y5 at the Imperial War Museum...Ms Marshall’s
retirement party (much more tomorrow) ...Christmas lunch and Florence cooking and Year 2 Polar Explorers today.

and finally ........ big Christmas lunch and party day today so very busy ..... more news tomorrow.



